


will probably not go below 10%. Benefits will be impacted. Budget cuts and salary
cuts will be separate issues.

¢ Carl Diekhans will attend the Special Board of Regents meeting on January 20 in Las
Vegas. He and Sonja Sibert will attend the pre-legislative budget session on January 27
in Carson City.

¢ Paulette Batayola wanted to talk a little about the school colors. She really felt that it
was a small issue that really ballooned. The bigger issue is that we use these colors and
stand behind them. It is a win/win situation either way because it has made everyone
more aware of whom we are as a college. Also, people are actually using the school
colors now. Classified had made their recommendation to the President and Faculty
Senate will make a recommendation at their January meeting. Then President’s
Council will make their decision.

¢ Lynn Mahlberg reported that during the winter break students in our system who only
have 4-5 more credits to graduate were contacted and directed to seek advice from a
GBC counselor. There have been twenty of these students so far who have registered
and applied for graduation.

e Lynn talked about the Complete College America Grant to expand programs or add
new programs and went she went over the goals of CCA. The CCA grant has been
delayed for a month, but we need to be preparing for a short time line once we do
respond to it. Carl will talk a little about the CCA goals at the Welcome Back.




campaign. The Foundation will be conducting a professional development session this
month where faculty will have the opportunity to find out how to talk to potential
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mandates disciplinary action against “any student who exhibits offensive behavior on NSHE-owned or supervised
property while under the influence of alcoholic beverages.”
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Campus Disciplinary Sanctions.
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